Government response: Cargo on direct
flights from Bangladesh to the UK

Following ongoing cooperation with the government of Bangladesh on the
standards of aviation security at Dhaka International Airport, the Department
of Transport has removed the interim restrictions suspending the carriage of
cargo on direct flights from Dhaka to the UK. The UK government will continue
to work with the government of Bangladesh to support ongoing improvement in
standards for all aspects of aviation security.

Foreign Office travel advice for Bangladesh is available.
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